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Vote by mail has been established in Oregon for many years. No matter the political 

affiliation, the right to vote by mail has increased voter participation. It has provided 

the opportunity for those who are isolated, those who are disabled, the women and 

men who serve our country and the everyday person who has a job and maybe 

children and so many other people in different situations.    

 

Vote by mail is safe, secure and convenient (check the statistics).  


